## 4 December 2012

Giusi Meloni, Partner Tiziano Villa, Partner The Project Management Lab Via Paganini, 15 20131 Milano Italy

## Dear Giusi and Tiziano:

Thank you for your support of the charitable work of the PMI Educational Foundation (PMIEF) and for the Project Management Lab's recent holiday gift! This support not only helps PMIEF leverage project management for social good, it also serves as an inspiration to others by listing your organization in the PMIEF Leadership Society – a giving society for PMIEF donors.

Because of donations like yours, PMIEF is able to help people every year through many projects, grants, and scholarships. One of our largest endeavors is PMIEF's Learning Zone: a web resource that gives people in every country of the world free access to project management information. Focusing on primary and secondary school students, the Learning Zone supplies teachers with project management education, project-based learning opportunities, and practical workshops. PMIEF is diligently working at translating these materials into a variety of languages to facilitate learning. With literally thousands of downloads since its inception – some 40% of which are from non-PMI members – the Learning Zone is showing students and adults the world over that project management can change the shape of the future!

We are grateful for the support of such a well-respected Italian project management educational organization, which we know will inspire others to also support PMIEF so that we may reach as many people and parts of the world as possible. Thank you for helping PMIEF make a positive impact on society through project management.

We wish everyone at the Project Management Lab a very happy holiday season!

Best Regards,

Jeannette L. Barr, M.S. Executive Director

\_will Ba